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Virginia Wildlife Management’s presence at the refinery began in the 
early 1980’s. This Wildlife Management Company’s services were 
retained in order to control large populations of burrowing animals in 
and around the refineries 700 plus acre tank farm and refinery 
operation. 
 
Their team professionally removed many nuisance animals in the 
earthen berms in direct conflict with the refineries ability to control a 
spill. This is a very complex task, requiring their staff to coordinate 
with refinery personnel to work in and around day to day refinery 
operations.  
 
For more than 14 years and until the refinery closed in 2011, Virginia 
Wildlife Management services were retained for all of our wildlife 
issues within the refinery. They always responded to our ever 
changing needs from professional bird control work to emergencies 
with mammals and impressed us with their knowledge and 
experience. Most important Virginia Wildlife Management did so 
through many years without one single reportable injury or accident.  
 
I have known Mr. Goins for many years and have always been 
impressed with his knowledge and professional manner in which he 
conducts his business. I’m confident in saying if you need 
professional wildlife control Virginia Wildlife management should be 
your choice. 
 
 


